
 

 

Public	Sushi	Class	Cancellation	Policy	
Party	of	1-3	Guests	

	
	
	

Due	to	the	time	sensitive	nature	of	ordering/receiving	fresh	fish,	we	must	implement	
the	following	cancellation	policy.	

By	providing	your	credit	card	for	the	reservation	means	you	have	read	and	accept	our	
cancellation	policy.	

	
	

• Cancellation	up	to	2	weeks	prior	to	the	class	date	-	no	penalty	

• Cancellation	between	2	weeks	to	72	hours	prior	to	class	date	-	no	penalty	as	long	
as	you	reschedule	your	class.	

o If	not	rescheduled,	100%	of	the	booking	will	be	charged	to	your	card.	

• Cancellation	or	No	Show	less	than	72	hours	prior	to	class	date	-	100%	of	the	
booking	will	be	charged	to	your	card.	

o If	rescheduling	within	72	hours	of	the	class	-	50%	of	the	booking	will	be	
charged	to	your	card.	

• Parties	are	allowed	one	reschedule	when	rescheduled	within	the	cancelation	
policy.	

• Cancellation	request	must	be	made	to	"Sushi	Class	Coordinator"	or	“Manager	on	
Duty”at	303-777-0691,	or	SushiClass@IzakayaDen.net,		and	you	must	receive	a	
cancellation	receipt	authorized	by	the	MOD.	

	

• In	the	rare	case	that	a	class	must	be	cancelled	by	the	Restaurant,	there	is	no	
penalty.	

• The	Restaurant	reserves	the	right	to	place	a	temporary	authorization	on	your	
credit	card.	

	
																		
	
	
This	Sushi	Class	Cancellation	Policy	is	part	and	parcel	to	the	reservation	for	the	scheduled	Sushi	Class	at	Izakaya	Den	or	Sushi	Den	located	at	
1487	S.	Pearl	Street	in	Denver,	CO	80210.	By	receipt	confirmation	for	your	scheduled	Sushi	Class	is	an	acknowledgement	of	your	understanding	
of	the	Sushi	Class	Cancellation	Policy.	For	any	questions	or	concerns	please	contact	the	company	at	303-777-0691	and	speak	to	the	manager	on	
duty.	This	Sushi	Class	Cancellation	policy	may	be	amended	at	any	time	by	Izakaya	Den,	Sushi	Den	or	Hiro	&	Co.		All	rights	reserved.	


